

The U.S. Postal Service and the Greater Oklahoma Postal Customer Council (GO-PCC) invite you to join us on Thursday, February 10, 2022, at the Cattlemen's Steakhouse located at 1309 S. Agnew Avenue, Oklahoma City, OK 73108, for our first Quarterly Business Luncheon meeting of the year. Registration begins at 11:45 a.m., and lunch will be served at noon.

Our keynote speaker will be Mark Fallon, President & CEO of The Berkshire Company, South Yarnmouth, MA.

In March of 2020, companies transformed how they operate. Only essential employees were reporting to their place of business. Many of us who avoided Skype, Zoom, GoToMeeting and WebEx received crash courses in that technology. While there has been a partial return to work, we're working in a very different world. More people than ever are working from their homes. And sometimes, in the office. And sometimes, while traveling.



Mark Fallon

In 2001, Mark Fallon started The Berkshire Company. In his house. In a converted family room. Since then, he's learned how to work from home, work from hotels, and when necessary, work out of a rental car. In this presentation, Mark will share tips, tricks and technologies that help with productivity – and maintain a sense of balance when working from a home office.

Registration is \$22.50 when <u>paid or reserved</u>. Onsite registration is \$25.00. To register and for additional information contact Sonya Dulan, Customer Relations Coordinator – USPS at (405) 815-2302 or via email at <u>sonya.r.dulan@usps.gov</u>. Cut off for registration is Tuesday, February 9, 2022. **No charge for first time attendees**

We are looking forward to an exciting, enlightening, and educational presentation for our keynote speaker and we hope that you will join us for this event!

Sonya Dulan U.S.P.S. 4025 W Reno Ave Oklahoma City, OK 73125

Name		
Company		
Address		
City	St	Zip Code
Phone		
email		
PO#		
Attendees		
Make payment n	avable to	Postal Customar Counc
Return registration to:	ayable to on to:	Make payment payable to rostal customer council . Return registration to:

Register now for the February 10, 2022.
GO-PCC Quarterly Business Luncheon.
\$25.00 at the Door

